

## PINCKNEY NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION OUTCOMES

Meeting Aug. 18, 2018

LMH Meeting Room D South

Called to Order at 10:05 a.m.

### Meeting Participants

Jennifer Ananda, Bart Littlejohn, Kristen Myers, Paul Liechti, Kate Kuzmyak, Nick Kuzmyak, Anne Shaw, Steve Braswell, Rachel Stumblingbear, D. Stumblingbear, Pat Miller, Amber Nickel, Kim Heck, Phil Jones (arrived 10:55 a.m.)

### Approvals of July Meeting Outcomes

Approved as presented. (*Motion by P. Liechti. 2<sup>nd</sup> by R. Stumblingbear. Motion carries.*)

### Treasurer's Report

PNA has spent all CDBG grant money (plus \$125 more). Checking account is at \$946; Savings at \$122; Petty cash at \$344 (B. Littlejohn has \$100). S. Braswell needs to be reimbursed for picnic purchases. He will provide receipts next meeting. Checkers provided \$25 gift card and a \$20 match to a \$20 spend. Need to keep track of in-kind donations for all of our events.

### Business Items

- **Neighborhood Plan** - Need to have a group dedicated to work on the strategies identified in the plan. B. Littlejohn, K. Myers, A. Nickel, K. Kuzmyak, N. Kuzmyak and K. Heck volunteered. Date/time of meeting TDB.
- **Neighborhood Garage Sale** - there is interest. A. Nickel volunteered to head up. Main responsibilities are: coordinate with OWL, collect addresses of those interested, place info on social media and produce a poster.
- **Capital Improvement Grants** - there may be some money for capital improvements from the city. PNA defined several locations that need traffic calming or redesign: 2<sup>nd</sup> Michigan, 4<sup>th</sup> & McDonald and 6<sup>th</sup> Street's lack of pedestrian crossings. PNA to invite city to a meeting where concerns can be expressed. D. Stumblingbear to work with C. Soules.
- **Trunk or Treat** - Date is set for Oct. 28, 3-5 p.m. with set-up at 2 p.m. P. Miller and K. Myers to co-chair. Planning will be at the Sept. meeting. Heartland is the recipient of our social cause; PNA to consider Pinckney PTO as a future beneficiary.

### Updates, Reports, Upcoming Events

- **LAN** - A transportation proposal is being discussed/reviewed by LAN. There is a Watkins Museum project proposed to display neighborhood exhibits in the museum. Katie Armitage is PNA's resource for historical items. K. Heck to check with her on any items she may have regarding Pickney. D. Stumblingbear lead this project.
- **Community Market** - N. Kuzmyak gave a short presentation about this concept: street fair meets farmer's market meets pop up shops. It is similar in concept to Makers' Space; there could be liability issues and permitting required. PNA to continue to discuss.
- **Walk Pinckney** - Next date is Sept. 8; Police Chief Burns has been invited. Meet at 4<sup>th</sup> & Arkansas at 10 a.m. The neighborhood has almost been fully covered.
- **Adopt a Family** - Is there interest? Consider Pinckney PTO go-fund me for Adopt a Student
- **Presence at Parades** - PNA should consider having a presence in the many parades that Lawrence has.

### Future Meetings

- **Sept. 15** - Monthly meeting
- **Sept. 22** - Neighborhood Garage Sale
- **Oct. 20** - Monthly meeting
- **Oct. 28** - Trunk or Treat
- **Nov. 17** - Monthly meeting

*A motion to adjourn was made by D. Stumblingbear; 2<sup>nd</sup> by P. Miller. Motion carries. Meeting adjourned at 11:30 am.*